
 

Business Coordinator Report  

BOE Meeting December 18, 2024 

 

 

 

2024.2025 Budget  

As of November 30, 2024 the district spent 29.59% of our annual budget. We 

anticipate fully funding our expenses for the year.  

 

2025.2026 Budget 

Budget preparations are ongoing. We anticipate presenting the Superintendent’s 

Budget at the January, 2025 Board of Education meeting. 

 

CT Paid Sick Leave Law 

Changes to the CT Paid Sick Leave Law go into effect January 1, 2025. Employees 

who work more than 120 days a year are entitled to accrue 1 hour of sick time for 

each 30 hours worked. We are working with our payroll company to set-up accrued 

sick time for the unlikely event that a substitute works 120 or more days per year. 

All other employees currently accrue paid time off in excess of the minimum 

requirements. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Sally Lehoux 

Business Coordinator 


